
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1170 
 

Asked on 26 October 2022 
 

DR M ROBINSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the presently stalled Stage 1 upgrades at Redland Hospital—  
Will the Minister advise (a) if the former Federal government’s $30m commitment has 
been confirmed in the 2022 Federal Budget and (b) when the $30m will be made 
available? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The premise of the question is incorrect. Stage 1 has not stalled. On 22 November I 
announced the awarding of the contract for Stage 1 to ADCO. 
 
I am advised that the Commonwealth Government has paid $16.8 million to the 
Queensland Government for the Redland Hospital Stage 1 Expansion project. A further 
$13.2 million is payable on acceptance of a progress report for the project. The 
Queensland Government is currently finalising this report for submission to the 
Commonwealth Government. 
 
The full $30 million will be provided once project milestones have been realised. 
 
 
 
 


